
 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

Date:  10/03/2022 

 

REFERENCE LETTER 

We at Partnerships for Every Child (P4EC), have had the honor to work with “PROMO PROFIT” and their 

director Mrs. Galina Golea over the last year having their support in the implementation of a really wide 

range of our programmes activities linked to the alleviation of the refugee crises. 

In 2022, P4EC, with financial support from our donors, have embarked on a mission to help refugee children 

and their families fleeing the war in Ukraine by ensuring their  wellbeing and safety while staying in Moldova 

or transiting our country. 

We wouldn’t have succeeded so well in achieving our goals without the professionalism and willingness to 

step up and help of companies like “PROMO PROFIT”, who have been very prompt and helpful in providing 

on really short notices at times, high-quality products and services such as training kits, visibility materials 

and goods. While participating in the tenders launched by us, they have shown a high degree of transparency 

providing all the needed documentation in due form and also have always respected our requirements and 

deadlines.    

We strongly recommend this company as a highly professional company that will provide their services to 

the highest standards. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Daniela Mămăligă, 

Director 
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